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Supporters of an idea whose time has come 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

Since the ODFW Commission is charged with protecting fish and wildlife, it makes 

perfect sense that the commissioners should represent natural geographic regions of 

the state (like river basins) instead of man-made political subdivisions that have no 

unique bearing on the natural world (witness the petty gerrymandering of 

congressional districts by our current governor).  Make the change! 


